From: Kateryna Luchko_

Sent: mardi, 20 février 2024 13:30
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>; Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>

Subject: Decision VII/8r and communication C191 (Ukraine)

You don't often get email fro_. Learn why this is important

Dear Fiona,

| am writing to express the greatest respect and also before the Committee meeting, taking into
account the non-standard situation that has developed in our country, | would like to inform you
that the first report on decision VII/8r and information concerning the communication C191
(Ukraine) will be provided before the next committee meeting, which will be held in June if it is
possible.

Thank you and best regards,
Kateryna Luchko

Head of the Emissions Registration and Ozone Layer Protection Unit of the Department of Industrial
Pollution and Climate Policy of the Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of
Ukraine





